11-06-2024

Buchanan County Republicans,

First off, I would like to start out with a huge congratulations to Keith Wieland for his
victory last night. This was the one contested race we had in the county and Keith was
able to pull out a victory. A huge shoutout to all the volunteers who spent time door
knocking, poll watching, walking in parades, working the fair booth, selling raffle
tickets, attended rallies, stepped up to be a delegate, or attended a meeting, thank you!

County Wide there were 10,821 ballots cast out of 14,204 registered voters, which
comes out to a 76.18% turnout, AMAZING! As of now the state wide average is at
73.36% so great job stepping up Buchanan County! While there are still 2 counties yet
to report, it looks like Iowa will be Red again for the next two years. Remember the
fight is never over though, and we need to continue to stay involved in our communities
in all aspects. There will be school board elections and city elections next year. Keep
that in mind when the potential to run comes up.

Again, thank you for all you have done to help advance the Republican cause not only
locally, but nationally as well. Together we can Make America Great Again, God bless.

Thanks,

Buckley Necker, Chairman



